Medical Treatment - Free Ferry Tickets

Background

For many years, CTC has had a policy to provide free ferry tickets for island residents
with on-going Medical Treatment Off-Island. The current policy is:

Persons who are receiving on-going medical treatment (such as physical therapy
or chemotherapy) that requires frequent trips to the mainland will be allowed to
travel at no cost for those appointments. Depending upon the situation, a
companion may also be permitted to travel at no cost. Routine medical
appointments are not included in this benefit. To qualify requests must be in
writing and be specific as to the type of treatment, length of treatment, and
treatment dates. The request should be directed to the General Manager and will
be granted on a case by case basis.

Effective January 1, 2017, CTC transferred the administration of this policy to the
Island Council. The Council will enforce the same policy.

When needed, the Council will request more tickets from the CTC office.

CTC management should regularly receive a report of the tickets issued from the
Council.
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